
 

City of Merced 
MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: November 9, 2022 
TO: Planning Commission 
FROM: Julie Nelson, Senior Planner  
SUBJECT: Item E-2:  General Plan Amendment #22-03 

 
Staff is requesting this item be continued to December 7, 2022, to allow the applicant 
to continue working with the adjacent property owner to resolve issues related to this 
application.   
 
Planning Commission Action: 
 
Make a motion to continue the matter to December 7, 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


